
 

 

  Tuesday 2nd September 2025 
 
Year 5 Swimming 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, your child will participate in swimming lessons whilst in Year 5.  
We are due to start these lessons at Swimstars and Dolphins, Bawtry on Wednesday 10th September 
and sessions will be held in the morning.  
 
Badgers will be picked at 8.45am so please ensure that your child is into school promptly and Otters at 
9.45am.  Children should be wearing their PE kit with their costume/trunks underneath. Please 
remember to pack your child’s underwear for after the session. 
 
To ensure your child can participate, please complete the consent form on the following link. 
https://forms.gle/PNdBoTiQvtEdJ94K8 
Your child will not be able to attend these sessions if consent is not given before Monday 8th 
September 2025 
 
Please ensure your child has the following items for their swimming lesson: 
- Towel 
- For boys: Plain swimming trunks (no beach shorts or swimming trunks with pockets).  
- For  girls: Plain swimming costume (no bikinis, etc.) 
- Long hair must be tied back with a bobble 
- Students are also welcomed to wear a swimming cap & goggles 
- A comb or brush if needed 
- Inhalers  
- Plastic bag for Wet clothing 
Students are not allowed to bring the following: 
- Food 
- Hair products such as gel or wax 
- Hair dryer 
- No jewelry to be worn 
- No shower gel or shampoo 
- Deodorants must not be a spray 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Miss Morris or Miss Savage 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
 


